
Bjorkdale School Community Council 

Minutes from January 13, 2022 
 

Members Present (via video chat): Jill Szeliga, Geoff Goldsworthy, Penny Mohr, Chassity Tsapraillis, Jared (SRC). 

 

Ongoing Business: 

1. WEBSBY, the new school website for the public, will go live in February. 

 

New Business: 

1. Latest rules for COVID 

a. Close contact is defined as someone in the same classroom or on the same bus. A letter is sent 

home if a student is a close contact (HR and student support services decide on when a letter 

should be sent). 

b. No travel for sports, but can continue to practice. 

c. No in-person meetings with external staff (speech, counselling, etc.) at this time. 

2. Proposed SCC meeting time of second to last Thursday of every month. Vote will be held electronically. 

Meetings will continue to be virtual until further notice.  

 

Geoff gave the Principal’s report as follows: 

1. Teachers are prepared to go to online learning if necessary. 

2. The semester ends at the end of January. Students are off January 31st and February 1st. 

 

SRC Report by Jared: 

1. Before the holidays, the school raised $420 for Team Seas, which equates to 420lbs of waste removed 

from the ocean. 

2. Spirit Days January 24th-28th will include dress up in a jersey, pj’s, western wear, “ER” day, and cosplay day.  

3. At this time, activities are with classroom groups only. 

 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. The next regular meeting will be next month. 

 


